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Dear Chair Lee and Members: 

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF VACANCY 

In accordance with Maui County Code, Section 2.41.040, I would like to 
inform you of the following vacancy: 

Molokai Planning Commission, due to the death of John Sprinzel, 
effective May 27, 2021. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please contact Community 
Liaison, Ipo Mossman, at 270-8211 if you have any questions. 

gitkcitid VAr-- 
MICHAEL P. VICTORINO 
Mayor 

Attachment: Email notification from Suzette Esmeralda 
MPV:im 

Sincerely, 

COUNTY COMMUNICATION NO.  21 
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Rochelle Ines - Fwd: John Sprinzel RECEIVED 
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ZOZI MAY 27 AM 7: 45  

OFFICE OF THE MAYOR 

 

From: Ipo Mossman <ipo.mossman@co.maui.hi.us> 
To: 	Rochelle Ines 
Date: 	5/26/2021 10:29 PM 
Subject: Fwd: John Sprinzel 

  

Let's discuss this tommorrow. 

Sent from my iPhone 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Suzette Esmeralda <Suzette.Esmeralda@co.maui.hi.us> 
Date: May 25, 2021 at 5:22:10 PM HST 
To: Ipo Mossman <Ipo.Mossman@co.maui.hi.us> 
Subject: John Sprinzel 

Hi Ipo, 

I'm not sure if you have been notified but Molokai Planning Commission Member 
John Sprinzel has passed away on Sunday, May 23, 2021. 

Wasn't sure if there was anything I needed to do. Let me know. 

Mahalo 
suzie 
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